
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Trustees of the Chabot-Las Positas 
Community College District, State of California, hereby calls for Bid Proposals to be delivered 
to Purchasing & Warehouse Services at 7600 Dublin Boulevard, 3rd Floor, Dublin, CA 94568 on 
Tuesday, December 6, 2016 at 2:00 p.m. at which time and place the bids will be opened for the 
District-Wide Fire Suppression System Service for the Chabot-Las Positas Community College 
District. Faxed or E-mailed bids will not be accepted. 
 
RE-Request for Proposal (RFP) No. A-17 - Bid proposals shall be presented in accordance with 
the specifications for the same, which are on file with the Victoria L. Lamica, Purchasing and 
Contract Manager, Purchasing & Warehouse Services at the office address listed above. 
 
The Board of Trustees reserves the right to reject any and all bids or any and all items of such 
bids.  This bid shall also be subject to any and all applicable laws, regulations and standards. 
 


